
Dear Friend of Saint Joseph the Provider School,

At St. Joseph the Provider, we believe that we are called to serve. Through the 
generosity of you, the friends of St. Joseph the Provider, we have been able to 
serve the children and the families who walk through our doors every day. 
Today, we are launching our 12th annual appeal, and we ask you to please 
consider making a monetary gift to the school. Your support will directly help 
us provide our students with the best education, fulfilling our commitment to 
Christ and a dedication to excellence as we open their eyes and hearts to all the 
possibilities in life.

Our faith and our mission statement call us to serve our students and help 
them discover their talents, nurturing them so that they may find success. 
With your help, we can guide our students in both their faith and education, 
assisting them to establish a sense of morals, values, and responsibilities they 
have to themselves as well as to others. We are called to contribute to the holistic 
development of the students, aiming to nurture their academic, spiritual, moral, 
and social well-being.

Please join me and make a commitment to St. Joseph the Provider School. 
Complete the enclosed commitment card or visit our website, 
StJosephTheProviderSchool.com, and click on “Donate.” As you continue 
walking this journey with us, know that you will be remembered in our daily 
prayers and celebration of Masses. May the New Year bring you health in mind, 
soul, and body.

Many Thanks!
Fr. Mike Swierz & Mrs. Mimi Kerrigan
           President, St. Joseph the Provider School Development Chairperson
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